
October 7, 2020 

The Honorable Steven T. Mnuchin 

Secretary of the Treasury 

Department of the Treasury 

1500 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 

Washington DC 20220 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 

A public meeting of the Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee was held by teleconference on 

Wednesday, September 23, 2020. The CCAC reviewed the candidate designs for the obverse 

and reverse for the Mint Director Medal for David J. Ryder. 

The CCAC was informed that Director Ryder had only one obverse and reverse design done by 

Chief Engraver, Joseph Menna for the portfolio consideration. The Committee unanimously 

recommended the obverse and reverse designs created for Mr. Ryder's Mint Director's Medal. 

Sincerely s, 

Thomas Uram 
Chairman 

Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee 
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